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The Minister of Education and Human Resources, Tertiary Education and 

Scientific Research (Mrs L. D. Dookun-Luchoomun): Madam Speaker, with 

your permission, I propose to make a statement on an issue raised by hon. Mrs 

Sewocksingh at adjournment time on 16 May 2017, relating to a correspondence 

from the Association of PrePrimary Managers that was purported to have been 

mailed to me. 

 

Madam Speaker, I have taken cognizance of the email that was tabled by the hon. 

Member. Contrary to what was stated, it was not addressed to me nor to my 

Ministry. It was, in fact, sent to the Budget Unit of the Ministry of Finance and 

Economic Development and related to budget proposals. That being said, if the 

Association wishes to meet officers of my Ministry, this can be arranged following 

a formal request. 

 


